
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 13, 2019 
 
Dear Fifth Grade Parent/Guardians: 
 
You are cordially invited to attend the graduation ceremonies for the 
Drug Awareness Resistance Education Program (D.A.R.E.) which will be 
held Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at 1:45PM in the Kratzer School 
Gymnasium.  We ask that you enter the gymnasium through the exterior 
doors on the parking lot side of the building.   
 
Our students have completed 11 weeks of a curriculum that we hope will 
give them knowledge and skills to assist them in making safe, prudent 
decisions throughout their lives.  Classes were held weekly with Officer 
Dave Jones, a certified D.A.R.E. instructor and South Whitehall Township 
Police Officer. 
 
Officer Jones will officiate at this ceremony.  Selected students will share 
personal essays and D.A.R.E. Diplomas will be awarded.  Refreshments 
will be available for students and parents at the conclusion of the 
ceremony.  We would be delighted to have you attend! 
 
 
With Kratzer Pride, 

Karen Aulisio 

Karen Aulisio 
Principal 
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